
Jesse Harris, Wilder, VT.
- The pedestrian and bicycle path across the top of the Wilder dam should be 
reopened. Faster and environmentally friendly access to the Boston Lot 
recreational area would help balance out the loss of outdoor space in Wilder 
from the dam's operations. Improved pedestrian and bicycle access to Boston 
Lot would also decrease the demand for parking at Boston Lot, improving 
access for residents of other nearby communities.

- The gate on the dam's access road should be opened for increased hours, or 
there should be a pedestrian bypass while the road is closed to vehicle 
traffic. The gate's current hours impede pedestrian use of the road when 
Kilowatt park is otherwise open and residents are otherwise allowed to access 
the public space near the dam. The gate was only recently installed, 
considering many years of safe and effective operation of the dam before this 
change, it is hard to argue the gate is truly necessary.
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